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National Academies’ Decadal Assessment of Plasma Science:
Share your thoughts by submitting a white paper

What are the most compelling scientific questions in plasma science for the next
decade and how can the field reach its full potential? To answer these questions,
the National Academies of Sciences, Engineering and Medicine is conducting a
decadal assessment of plasma science with support from the Department of
Energy, the National Science Foundation, the Air Force Office of Scientific
Research, and the Office of Naval Research. To learn more about the study, sign
up for our mailing list, and submit input for the newly-formed study committee,
please visit our website at nas.edu/plasma.

Community input is critical for the success of this decadal assessment. We invite
members of the plasma community to share their input on the future of the field
by submitting a white paper on the study webpage by February 15, 2019.

For questions about the study or town hall, please contact Chris Jones, the study
director, at cjjones@nas.edu.



